
 BULLETIN CS-2018-09 
 
 
 
TO: HOMEOWNERS MORTGAGE CUSTOMERS 
 
SUBJECT: CAPITAL MARKETS HOLIDAY CLOSURE 

 
 

 
In response to the Securities Industry and Financial Markets Association’s (SIFMA’s) 
recommended holiday closings, the lock desk will be closing early today, March 29th at 
2pm EST and closed all day Friday, March 30th. 
  
If you require Secondary assistance, please email secondary@homeownersmtg.com.  
 

 
 

By working together, we WILL accomplish more! Thank you for your 
continued support and partnership. 

We encourage comments, suggestions, and questions. 

Contact your Account Executive or Customer Relations Representative and he/she will 
share with HME management as appropriate & a response will be provided in a timely 

manner. 

https://hmeb2b.mortgagebotlos.com 

The URL for TPO Connect is:  https://connect.homeownersmtg.com 
 

 

 


